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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
 
Joinville, June 21st, 2022 – NEOGRID PARTICIPAÇÕES S.A. (“Company” or “Neogrid”), in 

compliance with CVM Resolution n° 44/2021 and CVM Resolution nº 77/2022, hereby informs 

the shareholders and the market in general the conclusion of its share buyback program 

approved by the company’s Board of Directors on January 18th, 2022, in accordance with the 

Material Fact disclosed at that date (“Share Buyback Program”) bought on the regular stock 

exchange at market prices. 

 
 

After the conclusion of the Share Buyback Program, which aims to maximize the generation of 

shareholder value through efficient management of the Company's capital structure, for 

subsequent cancellation, sale or maintenance in treasury, or even use to fulfill a share-based 

incentive plan, which may eventually be approved pursuant to article 168 of Law No. 6,404, 

the Company holds in treasury the amount of 10,170,141 (ten million, one hundred and seventy 

thousand, one hundred and forty-one) common shares. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joinville, June 21st, 2022. 

 

Susana Russi Salaru 

CFO and IRO 

 


